
 
 

                                                                                                      
                                                                        
 

 
Beatrice Avenue, East Cowes. Isle of Wight. PO32 6PA    Tel: 01983 292872         

Headteacher: Samantha Sillito B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 
                                                                                             Deputy Head: Robin Chubb B.Sc (Hons) PGCE NPQSL 

Assistant Head: Clare Grant B.Ed (Hons)  
Assistant Head: Peter Tilling B.Sc (Hons) NPQSL  

 
                                                                                                                                                   

Working together for a successful future         

         

Friday 28th February 2020  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back - to our new school building.  The children have been excited to find their way 

around the whole school, especially upstairs - and to discover where in our new classroom all 

the familiar equipment is stored.  We hope they have been able to explain it all to you but if 

you were unable to join our guided tour today, please contact the office to arrange a suitable 

time to come and see for yourselves. 

Overleaf you will find a theme overview for this second half of the Spring Term.  Our 

learning theme is ‘Our Local Area’ and our SEAL theme is ‘It’s Good to be Me’.  The family 

homework project is to design a map of the Isle of Wight and show on it human and 

physical features which are of interest to you and your family.  The hand in date for this 

is Friday 27th March, please.  

Spellings will continue to come out weekly, please continue to practise and discuss these with 

your child.  Practising spellings for a short amount of time daily will help children retain them 

in their long term memory.  Maths challenge homework will continue to be issued on Fridays, 

to be due in on Wednesday.  Please continue to support your children at home by reading 

regularly, daily if possible, and by learning the 2x, 5x and 10x tables and their related 

division facts.  Our PE day is still Friday but please ensure PE kits are available in school all 

week.  Our PPA enrichment activities time will be on Wednesday afternoons.  Activities will 

include Art & DT, ICT, Music, Cookery and Library Skills. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely,     

 

 

Mrs Arnell, Mrs Billington, Mrs Gibbins, and the Year 2 team. 

 


